
Actions taken at the October 15, 2008 School Board meeting: 
 

1. Approve the FY08 Audit from Ken Loy. 

2. To purchase a Security Camera System for the Elementary school building at 

the cost of $8,894.96. 

3. Approve Jennifer Smith as 0-3 Parent Educator and PreK Coordinator 

effective October 27, 2008. 

4. Approve Kathy Phillips as 3-5 Parent Educator effective October 27, 2008. 

5. Approve Heidi Rothe as High School Secretary effective October 27, 2008. 

6. To increase the hourly rate of Gayle Releford and Julie Elliott $.50/hour. 

 


